REDACTED

From: Taku Fuji <tfuji@anchorgea.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 3, 2023 8:11 AM

To: Wesley Thomas <Wesley.Thomas@deq.state.or.us>

Cc: Halah Voges <hvoges@anchorgea.com>; Rob Ede <robe@hahnenv.com>; Ryan Barth <rbarth@anchorgea.com>; Jen
Mott <jmott@anchorgea.com>

Subject: Doane Creek Outfall 22C Data Export as Requested

Good morning, Wes,

Please find attached a data export of the analytical results of the first three sampling events from Outfall 22C at Doane
Creek. We hope that this meets the needs of the DEQ request for this information.

Thanks!
Taku Fuji, Ph.D. | he/him

ANCHOR QEA, LLC
tfuji@anchorgea.com

6720 S. Macadam Ave, Suite 300
Portland, OR 97219

DD 503.972.5002

C 503.459.1088



ANCHOR QEA, LLC

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This electronic message transmission contains information that may be confidential and/or privileged work product prepared in anticipation of
litigation. The information is intended for the use of the individual or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient, please be aware

that any disclosure, copying distribution or use of the contents of this information is prohibited. If you have received this electronic transmission in
error, please notify us by telephone at (503)-924-1108.





